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Details have been released on THE Alliance’s - which groups together the major carriers

Hapag-Lloyd, Ocean Express Network (ONE) and Yang Ming - reintegration of three

vessels on the Asia-Mediterranean MD1 and MD2 liner services   

In fact, the MD2 service is set to call westbound at the Port of Genoa on 14 and 28 July, and is

scheduled to sail eastbound from Genoa towards the Far East on 22 July and 4 August, whilst

the MD1 liner service will call al the Port of Genoa on the 1st of August.    


